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PRESS RELEASE 
Notice of Property Tax Increase 

 
 
Date:   June 17, 2025 
 
Contact Info: Chris Lightle 
    Chief Finance Officer, City of Pooler 
    (912) 748-7261 
    clightle@pooler-ga.gov 
 
    Heath Lloyd 
    City Manager, City of Pooler 
    (912) 748-7261 
    hlloyd@pooler-ga.gov 
  
 
For Immediate Release 
 
The City of Pooler announces its intention to increase the property taxes it will levy this year 
by 13.52 percent over the rollback millage rate. 

When the total digest of taxable property is prepared, Georgia Law requires that a rollback 
millage rate must be computed that will produce the same total revenue on the current 
year’s new digest that last year’s millage rate would have produced had no reassessments 
occurred. 

All concerned citizens are invited to the public hearings on this tax increase to be held at 
Pooler City Hall, located at 100 US Highway 80 SW, Pooler, Georgia on Monday, July 7, 
2025 at 9:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. and Monday, July 21, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. After the final 
public hearing, the millage rate will be formally adopted on July 21, 2025 during the City’s 
regularly scheduled city council meeting. 
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